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From the Principal…. 
 

I am extremely proud to announce that Murray Lake was recognized at this week’s school board meeting.  
I received a Reward School award on Murray Lake’s behalf.  This is the most prestigious award given out 
by the state of Michigan.  Less than 10% of all Michigan schools receive this award.  We received this 
award for both high academic achievement and for raising our MEAP scores for ALL of our students.  This 
could not happen without the dedication of our teachers and students, or without the support of our par-
ents.  We should all be proud to be part of one of Michigan’s best elementary schools.  
 
Thanks to all of you who participated in the Pink Arrow Project last week.  What a night it was.  It was 
quite an impressive sight, especially considering the weather, to see our football field filled with so many 
people dressed in pink!  The final amount raised has not yet been tallied, but the number will be impres-
sive.  What was even more extraordinary was to see that we are part of such a caring and compassionate 
community.  
 
Our 1st-5th grade students are in the process of taking the Measurement of Academic Progress (MAP) as-
sessment.  This is a norm reference test that compares our students with students across the United 
States in the areas of math, reading, and language arts.  We use this data to help set goals with our stu-
dents.  Our teachers also use this data to help differentiate lessons within their classroom;  providing re-
mediation to students who need help, and challenges to students who may be at a higher level than the 
grade level expectations.  If you are a parent of a 1st-5

th
 grade student, you will receive your child’s test 

results within the next couple weeks.  If you have any questions about these MAP scores, please do not 
hesitate to call me.  You can also go to the MAP website: www.nwea.org.    
 
Home Connect is a component of Renaissance Place and a feature that allows parents access to view 
their child's Accelerated Reader (AR) progress online.  You should be receiving an informational letter 
about Home Connect from your child's teacher this week.  The letter explains the steps parents need to 
login and view their child's AR progress.  There is a special feature parents can set up that sends an email 
to all registered email addresses (each family can register up to 6 email addresses per child) each time a 
child takes an AR quiz.  The email includes the book title, child's score, points earned, and a link that will 
take the parent to the Home Connect account.   
 
If you have any problems or questions regarding your family Home Connect account through Renaissance 
Place, please do not hesitate to contact Julie Pelletier, our district technology specialist.  She can easily 
be reached via email at jpelletier@lowellschools.com.  Home Connect is another great way to be involved 
in your child's education by staying involved in his/her reading progress. 
 
We’ve had another fantastic week here.  Murray Lake is a GREAT place to be!  Have a wonderful week-
end! 
       Brent Noskey 
       Principal 

http://www.nwea.org/


Lowell Area Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age or disability in its programs and activities. 

     Upcoming Events: 
Monday, September 15 
MAP Testing-1st grade 
Byrne-Wittenbach Center 
     9:15-12:00 
Tuesday, September 16 
MAP Testing-1st grade 
McGovern/Pike-Wittenbach Center 
     9:15-12:00 
Wednesday, September 17 
MAP Testing-2nd grade 
Odyssey of the Mind Info Mtg-6:30 
pm, Cherry Creek Media Ctr 
Thursday, September 18 
MAP Testing-Make-ups 
Mileage Club begins 
Friday, September 19 
Picture Day 
School store open during lunch 
Monday, September 22 
MAP Testing-2nd grade 
Blanding-Wittenbach Center 
     9:15-1:45 
Preschool Playgroup, 10:00 
Tuesday, September 23 
MAP Testing-3rd grade 
Fuss/Picarazzi-Wittenbach Center 
     9:15-1:45 
Friday, September 26 
MAP Testing-2nd grade 
Mustangs on the Move Fundraiser 
Kickoff 
3rd grade-Heidi’s Farm Stand 
     9:00-2:30 
Washburn-Ftn View, 9:45-11:30 

Information regarding student activities and community events can be found on the  

Student Activities page on the Community tab of the Lowell Schools website at:   
http://www.lowellschools.com/education/components/scrapbook/default.php?sectiondetailid=17461&  

Picture Day is Coming! 
Geskus Photography will be at MLE on Friday, September 19.  All 
students will be photographed this day.  You do not need to send 
payment at this time.  You will receive a proof sheet and  

order form about a week after picture day.  
The proof sheet will also include instructions 
on using the Geskus Photography website 
to customize your child’s photo with digital 
backgrounds. 
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A Reminder from Phys Ed 
Gym class is in full swing!  Please be sure your 
child has tennis shoes/socks on his/her gym day.  
Sandals and flip flops are not appropriate for gym 
class activities.  Thanks for your help! 

Girl Scouts 
Girls Scouts welcomes all 
girls, K-12.  For more infor-
mation, contact Stacey  
Williams, Girl Scout Council 
Michigan Shore to Shore, 
616-784-3341 or 

swilliams@gsmists.org.  

Student Accident Insurance Available 
As a service to students and their families, 
Lowell Area Schools is making available a stu-
dent accident insurance plan through First 
Agency Inc for a nominal cost.  Due to the sig-
nificant cost to the district, we financially can-
not provide any type of health or accident in-
surance for injuries incurred by your child at 
school or during participation in interscholas-
tic sports.  This affordable plan can provide a 
base level of coverage or supplement your 
existing coverage.  Flyers are available in the 
school lobby or contact First Agency at 1-800-
243-6298 or www.1stagency.com. 

Mileage Club 
Mileage club will be during second recess (1:40 - 2:45) on 
Thursdays this year, and the first one will begin on September 
18.  If you have previously signed a permission slip, we have re-
tained them to use this year. The Mileage Club form is attached 
should you need one.  All students must have a signed permis-
sion slip on file to participate.   
We are always in need of volunteers for this activity.  If you 
would like to volunteer for Mileage Club, please contact Stu-
dent Activities coordinator, Janet Fabis, gj.fabis@prodigy.net or 
987-9314.   

Directory Cover Contest  
 

Attention all students!  We 
need your creative talents to 
help design a cover for the 
2014-2015 student directory.  
Deadline is September 29.   

http://www.lowellschools.com/education/components/scrapbook/default.php?sectiondetailid=17461&



